
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

• 

Help for non-English speakers 

If you need help to understand the information in this policy please 

contact GDPS on 5197 7444 or gormandale.ps@education.vic.gov.au 



  

• 

• 

Excursions. 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/pages/adventure.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/principals/spag/safety/pages/adventure.aspx
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/excursions/policy


  



  



  

Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund.   

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/policy


  



  

COMMUNICATION 

This policy will be communicated to our school community in the following way:  

• Included in staff induction processes and staff training 

• Available publicly on our school’s website  

• Included in staff handbook/manual 

• Discussed at staff briefings/meetings as required 

• Included in transition and enrolment packs 

• Reminders in our school newsletter  

• Hard copy available from school administration upon request 

FURTHER INFORMATION AND RESOURCES  

This policy should be read in conjunction with the following Department polices and guidelines: 

• Excursions 

• Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund 

• Parent Payments Policy 

The following school policies are also relevant to this Camps and Excursions Policy 

Statement of Values and School Philosophy 

• Student Wellbeing and Engagement Policy 

• Volunteer Policy 

• Duty of Care Policy 

• Inclusion and Diversity Policy 

 

POLICY REVIEW AND APPROVAL 

Policy last reviewed  February 2024 

Consultation  Consultation with school community  
Approved by  Principal  

Next scheduled review date  February 2027  

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/excursions/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/excursions/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/camps-sports-and-excursions-fund/policy
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy


  


